Public Relations Report for May 15, 2011
The Public Relations committee did not meet for May due to its prior preparations and activities already completed in anticipation of the June concerts.

However, the following details may be reported since our last board report in April 2011:  
Posters & Cards for “America, Bright and Gay”:
The posters and business-sized handout cards were completed and provided to all HMC members during the past two rehearsals – April 26 & May 2.  There are still many slots on the poster listing that need to be addressed.  Kevin will continue to elicit HMC chorus members for their support in getting the posters out and about in the Harrisburg area.  

Exchange Advertisement Updates:
The Central PA Womyn’s Chorus has been repeatedly contacted in regards to the joint postcard venture for their upcoming concerts and ours.  I continue to receive no feedback from anyone in the Womyn’s Chorus, therefore the PR committee will move forward with producing its own postcard for the June concerts.  I hope to have these completed within the next two weeks so that they can be mailed over the Memorial Day weekend for receipt just after the holiday.  Our costs should be significantly less this time around, as I have $18.25 in Staples Reward Coupons and 20 postcard stamps left over from our last mailing.  
25th Anniversary:
Terry Karanen, board secretary, has supplied the PR Committee with a template for a tri-fold brochure of the 25th Anniversary events.  It is the intention of the PR Committee to have this brochure organized, printed and in place for distribution at our June concerts.
Website PR and Updating:
The PR Committee would respectfully like to urge IT that our HMC website be more accurately and consistently updated as we move forward into the 25th Anniversary season.  The June concert information, while supplied to IT by March 27, 2011, was not uploaded and updated on the website until May 6, 2011, only 35 days out from the concerts.  As we move forward, the PR committee will continue to provide IT with updated information for the website 90 days out from the planned events.  Our goal is to have the website fully integrated and updated 60 days out from upcoming events.
Respectfully submitted by Kevin Wagner, HMC PR Committee Chair, May 9, 2011.
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